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Brotherhood Brotherly love is in the air! We had our second off- 

campus retreat this semester in the Financial District. 

The space was fantastic and we all had great time 

bonding with each other (especially during the roasts 

sessions). Z also spearheaded a DJ Showcase event on 

campus, giving local DJ's an opportunity to perform for 

BU students (go DJZ!!!).  Date party this semester was 

at Patron's in Allston, which was also a blast. We had a 

great turnout of brother's/dates and busted out some 

great dance moves. Other brotherhood events this 

semester include a tour of the Taza Chocolate Factory, 

Founder's Day fall hike,trip to Jillian's, and Boda Borg 

(to this day no one knows what made James laugh so 

much...if you have any idea please contact us). 



Rush
This semester Erin and Alex decided to put an 

emphasis on our three pillars for rush, with events 

catered towards brotherhood, community service, 

and professional development. We also had a blast 

at the engineering Block Party this semester, which 

was outside this time around and before SPLASH,

giving us the opportunity to start recruiting early. 

Some of the new events this semester that we tried 

out included letter writing for patients at Boston's 

Children Hospital, Bubble Soccer, and a PD 

Showcase. We had a great turnout and and met a 

lot of fantastic potential new members. And as 

usual, Sunset Night was lit! 



Community Service
CS  did a great job this semester  reaching out to the Boston community, and getting our chapter involved 

with a great group of organizations. Some highlights this semester include events with ACS Making Strides 

Against Breast Cancer Walk, Green Team at Fenway, the WGBH Food and Wine Festival, Walk to End ALS, 

Daily Table, and the Greater Boston Food Bank.  These events are important in giving back however we can 

and we are privileged that we can do such things through Theta Tau. Thank you Bonnie and the CS 

committee for working with these organizations.  

Professional Development
This semester PD carried out a lot of new and great ideas. Nicole did a great time planning a networking event with Alpha Chi Sigma, 

the chemistry fraternity on campus. PD, in conjunction with our beautiful pledge parents, also started Career Fair Buddies for our Etas

where we matched our new members with brothers to help them out at the career fair. In addition, we were able to visit PTC, the 

company that makes CREO, and learn a lot about the IoT industry with the help of Sam. PD this semester also brought back PD 

Allstars, giving us the chance to learn about all the great things brothers are doing in their professional lives. And shoutout to PD for 

always sending out information for internships, research positions, and other opportunities. 



Welcome Etas!!!

The Etas have been a wonderful addition, 

adding charisma and new ideas to the chapter. 

This year's class is a record size of 20, increasing 

the size of our chapter by almost 50%. Shoutout

to Fay and Dylan for being great pledge parents 

and mentoring them throughout the new

member education process. The Big/Little reveal 

was exciting, with the Etas embarking on a 

scavenger hunt across campus to find their Bigs. 

Make sure to checkout the website to catch the 

newest additions to the families. The Etas also 

planned their own fundraising event, selling bags 

of candy in the GSU. We can't wait to see 

the other great things the Etas are going to do 

during their time here. 

Eta Class of Psi Delta
Cullen Paulisick 

Amy Pinto-Quintanilla 

Nick Saia 

Samantha Salerno 

Marissa Sanchez 

Julia Schwartz 

Collin Singleton 

Maggie Wu 

Ruby Zaveri 

Antony Zhou 

Lauren Berlinghof 

Jack Cardini 

Jonathan Cook  

Haley Fawcett 

Sydney Hall 

Swathi Jaisankar 

Jack Jin 

Mark Kahaly 

Samantha Menendez 

Neil Patel 



Fundraising
Fundraising this semester was a success 

under Kim. Some of the fundraising 

events that were held include Blaze, 

Ottos, Chipotle, GSU Bake Sale, and the 

Etas' candy sale at the GSU.  We had a 

great time working together at these 

events and were also able to use these 

events as effective PR events (and raise 

hella $$$$). Congratulations guys!!

Academic
Joyce implemented a lot new things this semester 

to help improve academics, such as increasing 

access to academic sources, tips on finding great 

sites for coursework, and making finals goody 

bags. Thank you for being there and helping out 

during the hell of classes. 

New E-Board
Good luck to the newly installed E-Board. We wish 

you the best during this upcoming year and can't 

wait to see all the great things that you'll guys do 

to better the chapter and Theta Tau as a whole! 

Regent: Kim Kroupa 

Vice Regent: Mohammed Uddin 

Treasurer: Lena Sabidussi 

Scribe: Linda Estrella Cordero 

Corresponding Secretary: Joyce Chan 

THANK YOU FOR A GREAT 

SEMESTER EVERYONE. S/O TO 

ALL THE CHAIRS, COMMITTEES, 

AND BROTHERS IN GENERAL 

FOR PUTTING IN THE TIME AND 

EFFORT TO MAKE THIS 

FRATERNITY A GREAT GROUP OF

DRIVEN PEOPLE. SEE YOU NEXT 

SEMESTER!!!!!!! 
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